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Stakeholders in the Upper Olifants Catchment Management Forum adopted their charter 

during their meeting held on Thursday, 25 May 2017 at the Nkangala District Municipality. 

 

The charter is the guiding document for the catchment management forum to achieve its 

goals in an integrated holistic sustainable management of natural resources within the 

Olifants River catchment. 

 

The Upper Olifants Catchment Management Forum provides a platform for dialogue and 

involvement of the different water stakeholders in the Olifants catchment to contribute to the 

proper management of the water resources in the Olifants catchment. The forum provides the 

different stakeholders the opportunity to provide input on the integrated management, 

conservation and protection of the ecosystem services within the catchment.  

 

During the meeting, Ms Kgaowelo Moshokwa from Anglo Coal was nominated as the 

chairperson of the forum with the Department providing the secretariat and facilitation 

services. 
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